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Dear Residents, 
 
We would like to update all furnished residents regarding their weekly housekeeping service. 
 
As noted in a previous communication from our COO Lea Anne Welsh, weekly housekeeping 
services have been discontinued until further notice to improve social distancing and prevent 
potential spreading of germs. However, we will be providing fresh linen delivery to furnished 
residents in lieu of a full housekeeping service. 
 
Fresh linens will be placed in a bag outside each furnished suite with an additional bag to place 
dirty linens for pick-up the following day. We kindly ask that all dirty linens are placed in the 
additional bag provided outside the suite door for housekeeping to pick up the following business 
day. 
 
We again appreciate your understanding during this time as we all work together to protect the 
health and well-being of all our residents and team members. 
 
 


